High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800 Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith



High Littleton PTA - Colour run!

Dear Parent/Carer

Following on from the success of last year's colour run, the PTA has decided to organise another colour run for 2024!

Taking place on the afternoon of **Friday June 21st** (weather permitting), on High Littleton Recreation Ground. The children will challenge themselves to run as many laps as they can in either 15 mins for KS1 or 30 mins for KS2 while teachers, family and friends spray the children with bright, colourful (very safe & natural) paint powder!

We are asking the children to **collect sponsorship** for this challenge from family and friends. All money raised will go directly to the PTA.

We welcome parents and carers to attend to cheer & support all of the children as they run. The PTA will have paint powder for teachers & volunteers to throw at stations around the circuit, plus we will be selling extra paint powder, at 50p per cup, for families to buy and throw. **The event will start at 2pm.**

Although the paint is water soluble and therefore washes out of clothing (if washed at high temperature), we cannot guarantee this, so ask that you send your child into school with suitable shoes & clothing, that you do not mind getting messy, to change into for the run.

As the children will (hopefully) be quite colourful after the race, we're asking parents & carers to **collect them** from the Rec at 3:15. They will also need a pair of swimming goggles or sunglasses, a towel and a water bottle. You may also want to bring a **change of clothes**, especially if you're travelling home in a clean car!

Once the fun run is complete, an envelope will be sent home indicating how many laps your child has completed. You will then be able to collect the sponsorship money and return it to the school by Friday 12th July.

We are very excited about the colour run as it's a great opportunity to promote healthy, active lifestyles and we know the children will love getting colourful. However, we understand that some of you may have reservations. If you would like more information about the event or would prefer that your child not take part, please contact the school office. The powder we will be using is non-toxic, gluten-free and made from natural ingredients. More information can be found in the powder SAFETY DATA sheet.

Many thanks, High Littleton PTA

PLEASE DO NOT BRING POWDER PURCHASED FROM OTHER SOURCES TO THE EVENT. POWDERS, SOLD ON EBAY & AMAZON & MANUFACTURED OUTSIDE OF THE UK, HAVE BEEN FOUND TO CAUSE SKIN IRRITATION.













